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Hello Career Pathways students and families! 

We hope that our students had a restful and wonderful Spring Break!
Please note that our first day back to school is on Monday, April 8th. 

Check out our ‘March Highlights’ to see all of the exciting events and
activities our students got up to last month! We look forward to another
busy and productive month. We have our CTS days coming up in April at
Bill Woodward School in Anzac - our students are encouraged to sign-up
for CTS Day courses asap to earn credits during these three days!

The last day to submit work is April 15th, and report cards are sent home
April 24th. We hope you have a wonderul month! 



April Calendar & Important Dates

Important Dates
March 29-April 8: Spring Break

April 15: Last Day to Submit Assignments
April 24: Report Cards Sent Home

April 29: Early Dismissal - Staff Meeting

Workshops / Field Trips
April 9: Northern Lakes College Presentation

April 22: Keyano College Presentation
April 24-26: CTS Days at Bill Woodward School

PD Day for Staff
No School



“Our nation-wide advertising resulted in a number of applications” said Robin Guild,
Board Chair. “Mr. Johnson was selected from a field of outstanding candidates

because of his leadership qualities and his commitment to working with
communities to ensure students are successful.”

“I am very honoured to be appointed by the Board of Trustees as the
Superintendent of Schools/CEO of Northland School Division,” said Johnson. “As

the Superintendent of Schools/CEO, I am focused on making sure students love to
learn and have the skills they need to achieve their goals and dreams. To ensure this

happens, ongoing engagement with students, staff, parents, guardians and
community members is critical. All of us working together supports the division’s

vision around strategic planning, creative thinking and weaving language and
culture into the student learning experience.”

Mr. Johnson brings 29 years of experience as an educator in three Canadian
provinces. Since joining NSD in 2016, he has served as a Principal in Conklin and in

Anzac, Associate Superintendent and Acting Superintendent of Schools/CEO.
Cal holds a Master’s degree from the University of Calgary. He also earned a

Bachelor of Physical Education and a Bachelor of Education, both with honours
from the University of Manitoba.

Division Highlights

Cal Johnson appointed
Superintendent of

Schools/CEO.
Northland School Division

(NSD) is pleased to announce
that Cal Johnson has been

appointed the new
Superintendent of Schools and
Chief Executive Officer (CEO),

effective March 15, 2024.
The Board of Trustees

unanimously passed the
motion during the March 15,
2024 Regular Board Meeting.



Vista Ridge Field Trip
At the end of March, our CPS
students in Conklin went on a

skiing/snowboarding trip to
Vista Ridge near Fort
McMurray! It was an

unforgettable adventure,
filled with snowy slopes and

laughter. Students embraced
the chill and the thrill,
learning new skills and

making memories that will
last a lifetime. It was a

perfect blend of fun and
education! A huge thank you

to our Success Coach,
Catrina, for taking our

students in Conklin on this
wonderful field trip!

March Highlights



March Highlights
ATC Career Fair 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to CAREERS & ATC -
Athabasca Tribal Council for providing our students

with the opportunity to partake in an exceptional
Career Fair. Every aspect of the event, from the grand

opening to the cultural performances, Indigenous
speaker panel, keynote speaker - Mo Brings Plenty,

and diverse business booths, left a lasting impression
on our youth and staff alike. 

PD Session 
We are delighted to share the success of our
recent professional development session on

“Restorative Practices”, which brought together
dedicated staff members from across Career

Pathways School and Northland School Division.
During this engaging session, support staff,

educators and administrators delved into the
principles and techniques of restorative

practices, exploring innovative approaches to
building relationships, resolving conflicts,

fostering a culture of empathy and
accountability within our school communities.  



March Highlights

Volleyball at the Plex!
Catch the excitement on Wednesday’s at the multiplex

for our school's volleyball showdown! Witness our
team's skill, teamwork, and spirit as they battle it out

on the court. It's more than just a game; it's a
celebration of our collective school pride. Don't miss

out—come and support our stars!



Grad 2024 Updates

 Grad Celebration

We are so exctied to celebrate our two Conklin
Career Pathways Graduates!

Date: June 27th, 2024 in Conklin
More details to come!

Career Pathways
Conklin Staff

Gillian Whalen 
Teacher
Phone: 780-559-2228 ext. 2926
Email: gillian.whalen@nsd61.ca 

Catrina Woodcock-Parent
Success Coach
Phone: (780) 381-5403 
Email: catrina.woodcock-parent@nsd61.ca 

Tessa Dagenais
Principal
Wabasca & Conklin 
Phone: 
587-201-4638
780-624-2060 Ext. 6422
Email: tessa.dagenais@nsd61.ca 

Please reach out to
our staff if you have

any questions or
concerns!



Insert Name and Contact Information 

(If you would like a response)

Name: 

Phone Number: 

Email: 

Have Your Say!  

We would love to hear from you! Please let us know if
you have any questions or thoughts about anything

going on at the school. Please fill in the page below and
return it to the school, or email Tessa at

tessa.dagenais@nsd61.ca


